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26 March 2020 
 

 
Dear Customer, 

 
 
LOCKDOWN, NOT SHUTDOWN… 

 
 

After the President’s address to the Nation, we are all busily preparing for life 

and the practicalities around the national lockdown period. 

 

It is essential for us that you know that this period is not a shutdown, we are 

just working remotely, as many other companies are doing. We will ensure that 

you can find us using the following communication channels and that our team 

will be responding: 

 

1. On our landline, which will be re-directed to dedicated staff members. 

2. On your Salesperson’s cell phone number. 

3. Contact Candice @ 072 729 5174 or Operations @ 081 752 2002 

4. Via our website and other social media platforms; and 

5. Via e-mail, as per usual. 

 

We are also preparing ourselves to start up smoothly on the 17th of April, 

assuring you that we will be ready to assist and supply from this day onwards. 

 

We wish you a safe and healthy period at home, and we look forward to the 

weeks and months beyond. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Mobicast team 
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